
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'Mark Hendrick' <jmarkhendrick@gmail.com>

pastor@mtpbc.net <pastor@mtpbc.net>
Date: 5/2/2017 10:12:36 AM

Subject: RE: Lt. Governor Bryant to Mt. Pisgah
Attachments: Scheduling Request Form.pdf

Reverend Campbell,

It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning!  Please find the scheduling form I referenced in our discussion.  If you have any 
questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Have a great day!

Lily

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor 
P.O. Box 142 
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Hendrick [mailto:jmarkhendrick@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 6:20 PM
To: pastor@mtpbc.net
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Lt. Governor Bryant to Mt. Pisgah

Chad,

Thank you very much for being willing to have Lieutenant Governor Bryant come to Mt. Pisgah. I am copying Mrs. Lily Cogdill who 
coordinates his schedule.  

Mrs. Cogdill, would you please reach out to Rev. Chad Campbell to coordinate the details of a visit? His number is (864) 915-5689. 

Thank you both, and please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

-Mark Hendrick
 (843) 455-3917
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